FECA

s 4 Florida Electric Cooperatives Association, Inc.

2916 Apalachee Parkway
Tallahassee, Florida 32301
(850) 877-6166

FAX: (850) 656-5485

April 9, 2012
TO: General Managers & Finance Directors
FROM: Michelle Hershel

SUBJECT:  PSC Annual Comparative Rate Statistics Report

Each year the PSC publishes a Comparative Rate Statistics report. The
current report is attached, which shows one co-op’s rate as $S82 higher than their
actual rate. This report is available to the public and may be used by legislators
and others to compare co-op rates with other utilities in the state, and it is
important that the rates are accurate.

The rates used to calculate the bills in the report are taken from the
approved tariffs on file with the Commission as of December 31 of the preceding
year, and information complied annually from the utility through data requests. If
a utility does not respond to the PSC’s data request for updated rate information,
the PSC attempts to obtain the necessary information through follow-up
telephone calls. Unfortunately, the staff does not always get the most updated
information before the report is published and this has caused erroneous rates to
be calculated for the report. Therefore, we urge you to file updated rate tariffs
with the PSC and, more importantly, to respond to the annual rate data
questionnaire that is sent out specifically to gather information for the report.
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